Lawrence Club Thanked for Home Delivery of Books to Seniors

Pattie Johnston, Adult Outreach Coordinator at the Lawrence Public Library, told the Lawrence Kiwanis Club at a recent club meeting that, when she began the job in the 1970's, the club had already been actively involved in Book Delivery, one of the two longest-running programs at the library. The home delivery option is for library patrons who cannot get downtown or to the book van due to physical or transportation limitations. The Lawrence Kiwanis Club volunteered to deliver the items as a community service project.

She went on to thank the club's members for their commitment. Pattie is a representative for the Lawrence Public Library Corporate membership in the Lawrence club.